
April 2016 Newsletter 

 

NEW PA DAY: APRIL 15 
The TDSB just added a new PA Day. On April 15th, both the Daycare AND Nursery 

School will be OPEN.  
 

Entering and Exiting the School 
For safety reasons, when entering and exiting the school always use the front 
entrance.  All other exterior doors will be locked and should not be propped 

open.  When picking up from the daycare rooms on the second and third floors, please 
use the centre staircase, adjacent to the library.  Thank you for your cooperation in 
making Jackman a safer environment. 
 

Annual General Meeting is June 21st
 

The Daycare’s AGM will be Tuesday, June 21st from 6-7 PM. Please attend to hear about 
our year in review.  The AGM is also when the Board of Directors is elected. There are 
currently 12 board members, several of whom are retiring. The Board is therefore in 

the process of recruiting new members wishing to serve on the Daycare Board of 
Directors. The Board meets monthly to oversee the management of the Daycare. It’s a 
great way to participate in our community and make a difference.  For more 

information about the AGM, or if you want information about serving on the Board, 
contact Donna at jackman.donna@bellnet.ca. 
 

Last Minute Pickups 
If your child is being picked up by someone already on your pick-up list, then please 

just call the room and leave a message indicating the time and date that person will be 
picking up. 
All pickups must be put in writing, either by using the “Special Consent Form” located in 

each program room or by coming to the daycare office and adding names to your 
pickup list.  When families don’t pre-plan play dates or forget to provide written 
permission for special pickups, it causes extra work for the office and room staff. 
 

Summer Camp & Fall 
Thanks to all the families who made a point of submitting all the forms and cheques for 
summer and fall. Most were received well before the deadline. 
Camp is now open to the community for children going into Grades 1-6. So tell your 

friends and cousins to check our website for a brochure.  
www.jackmancommunitydaycare.ca 
   

Summer Closures 
A reminder that the Daycare will be CLOSED Thursday June 30 and Wednesday 

August 31 to allow staff to prep for summer and fall. 
 

Daycare Spots Available 

If you have friends at Jackman looking for a daycare spot, send them our way. We 
currently have room for children in Grades 1-6.  Call Karen at 416-466-8715 ext. 221. 
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Calendar of Events 
April 15 – EXTRA PA DAY – Both Daycare & Nursery School will be OPEN 

April 19 – Daycare Board Meeting 6-8 PM. Please RSVP to Donna 
May 23 – Victoria Day - Both Daycare & Nursery School will be CLOSED 
June 10 – PA DAY – Daycare is OPEN and Nursery School is CLOSED 

June 29 – Last day of Daycare & Nursery School 
June 30 – Daycare CLOSED for Summer Prep 
July 4 through August 30 – 9½ weeks of Summer Camp. 

August 31 – Daycare CLOSED for Fall Prep 
September 1 – Daycare OPENS All Daycare rooms 

 


